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Vice Chancellor & Dean Prof.Dr. Sherief Khalifa participates in the ACPE International Commission
meeting in Chicago - November 2024

Prof.Dr. Sherief Khalifa, Vice Chancellor and Dean of Dubai
Pharmacy College for Girls attended the biannual
Accreditation Council for Pharmacy Education International
Commission meeting on November 19 - 21, 2024. As usual,
the mission of the international commission in advancing
pharmacy education globally was present in all the
discussions and deliberations of the group.

Prof.Dr. Khalifa commented:
 
"It is an honor and a privilege to serve on the commission
with pharmacy academicians and professionals who are
working together to bring positive change to pharmacy
education and the pharmacy profession around the world.
We are making a difference and an impact!"

ACPE INTERNATIONAL 
COMMISSION MEETING 

PROF.DR. SHERIEF KHALIFA ATTENDS
THE



On December 20, 2024, A faculty delegation from DPCG, led by Prof.
Sherief Khalifa, Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs and Dean of the
College of Pharmacy, visited the In-Patient Pharmacy Department and
Sterile Compounding Section in Cleveland Clinic Abu Dhabi.

The team was privileged to engage in meaningful discussions with Dr. Saad
Sultan (Executive Director of Pharmacy Services), Dr. Shaib Shuai
(Manager of Inpatient Pharmacy Operations), Mohammad Siddiqui (Director
of Hospital Pharmacy Services), and other pharmacists from the CCAD
team. The discussion included a potential collaboration to establish a joint
"Professional-Certified Program in Sterile Compounding" to advance
educational and professional opportunities. Also, finding new strategies to
improve students' learning experience by bridging academic knowledge with
hands-on field practices and using real-world applications in the curriculum
to ensure their success as future pharmacists. 

The faculty are grateful to the Pharmacy Department at Cleveland Clinic
Abu Dhabi for their invaluable support, collaboration, and generous sharing
of expertise. Their warm hospitality made this visit a truly memorable and
productive experience.

 FACULTY VISIT TO THE PHARMACY
DEPARTMENT AT CLEVELAND CLINIC

ABU DHABI

DPCG



On December 5, 2024, Dubai Medical University (DMU) hosted a
delegation from King’s College London and the Middle East Academy of
Pharmaceutical Physicians (MEAPP) to discuss transformative academic
collaborations. The delegation was led by Dr. Assem El Baghdady – MD,
MFPM, GFMD, FRCP, President & Co-Founder of MEAPP, accompanied
by Dr. Shaikha AlMazrouei, representing both King’s College London and
MEAPP.
From DMU, Vice Chancellor – Academic Affairs, Prof. Sherief Khalifa, Dr.
Shifan Khanday, Prof. Naglaa Shehab and Prof. Mirza Baig contributed in
the discussions. The focus of the discussions was on focused on establishing
joint modules and master’s programs in pharmaceutical medicine. These
programs aim to provide cutting-edge education and training, equipping
healthcare professionals with the expertise needed in the evolving field of
pharmaceutical medicine.
As part of the visit, DMU formalized its institutional membership with the
Middle East Academy of Pharmaceutical Physicians (MEAPP), further
solidifying its position as a hub for academic excellence and innovation in the
region.
This collaboration reflects DMU’s commitment to fostering global
partnerships, advancing health professions education, and preparing future
leaders in the pharmaceutical sector.

 DISCUSSES JOINT PROGRAMS WITH
KING’S COLLEGE LONDON AND MEAPP

DUBAI MEDICAL UNIVERSITY 

https://www.dpc.edu/news.php?id=254
https://www.dpc.edu/news.php?id=254


On December 12, 2024, Prof. Anagha Joshi, Principal and Dr. Dayanand
Kannur, Vice-Principal from Indira College of Pharmacy, Pune, INDIA
visited Dubai Pharmacy College for Girls. The team had a fruitful meeting
with Prof. Sherief Khalifa, the Dean of the College of Pharmacy and Vice
Chancellor – Academic Affairs. The discussion focused on exploring a range
of collaborative initiatives aimed at strengthening academic and professional
ties between the two institutions. 
Prof. Khalifa expressed enthusiasm for these initiatives, noting their
potential to significantly enhance the academic and professional landscapes
of both institutions. The meeting concluded with a shared vision of fostering
innovation, building capacity, and advancing the field of pharmacy education
through these collaborative efforts. 
This promising dialogue marks the beginning of a strategic partnership that
could set new benchmarks for global collaboration in pharmaceutical
education and research.  
Stay tuned for updates on this exciting journey! 

EXCITING COLLABORATION IN THE
MAKING

DPCG 



Prof. Mirza R. Baig along with the group of researchers from King Abdul
Aziz University (KAAU), Jeddah, Saudi Arabia conducted a study among
SARS-COV-2 patients and analyzed blood profile analysis method for
identifying new diabetes diagnostic markers.

A patent has been applied by KAAU as an intellectual property to protect the
originality of the process.
The present invention relates to a study that examines the trends of long-term
complications, particularly the incidence of type 2 diabetes mellitus (T2D), in
the Saudi population following SARS-COV-2 infection and vaccination. The
results showed a significant increase in HbA1c, urea, creatinine, alkaline
phosphatase, lactate dehydrogenase, and triglycerides among diabetic patients
compared to non-diabetic individuals. 

Notably, individuals with blood group O had the highest incidence of T2D.
These findings suggest that SARS-COV-2 infection and vaccination are
associated with the worsening of T2D symptoms and highlight the need for
large-scale studies to understand the long-term metabolic complications of the
COVID-19 pandemic, aiming to develop effective prevention and management
strategies.

Prof. Dr. Mirza R. Baig was included in the patent application as a consultant
to help in research design and biostatistics. As a faculty collaborator, DPCG
is the part of this patent.

WITH KAAU RESEARCHERS ON US
PATENT ACHIEVEMENT 

 PROF. MIRZA R. BAIG COLLABORATES

United States Patent Application 20240369557- BLOOD PROFILE ANALYSIS METHOD FOR
IDENTIFICATION OF NEW DIABETES DIAGNOSTIC MARKERS IN SARS-COV-2 INFECTED

PATIENTSPUBLISHED- 07/11/2024



DPCG Master's Student in Clinical Pharmacy Publishes Research in a Q1
Journal:

Our master’s student Betoul Alshouli has successfully published her research
in the highly regarded PLOS ONE journal, classified as a Q1 SCOPUS-
indexed publication.

 The study, titled "Evaluation of Knowledge and Attitude Concerning
Augmented Renal Clearance Among Physicians and Clinical Pharmacists in
Al-Ain, UAE: A Cross-Sectional Study," investigates healthcare
professionals’ understanding of augmented renal clearance. Betoul’s
significant contributions reflect the quality and dedication of our master's
students in advancing critical healthcare topics.

We also extend our appreciation to Dr. Ammar Jaber the main supervisor and
principal investigator, and other coauthor for their invaluable roles in this
collaborative effort.

 ACHIEVES Q1 JOURNAL PUBLICATION
DPCG MASTER'S STUDENT

https://www.linkedin.com/in/betoul-alshouli-4b97791b5/
https://www.linkedin.com/in/ammar-jaber-961293141/


Prof. Ashraf delved into the critical steps of patenting innovative therapies,
including the importance of filing a disclosure form as the first step to document
the invention and establish intellectual ownership. He also explained the role of
a Provisional Patent Application in securing an early filing date, giving
researchers time to refine their invention while protecting their rights. By
navigating these processes effectively, inventors can safeguard their
innovations and facilitate the transition from research to real-world therapeutic
solutions.

The session was attended by faculty members from DMCG, DPCG, and CON,
reflecting a collaborative academic environment aimed at fostering
interdisciplinary learning and research. Faculty participants praised the event
for its relevance, gaining valuable insights into transforming groundbreaking
research into impactful patents.

DPCG remains committed to fostering research excellence and inspiring
collaboration through such sessions. The future goal is to drive translational
research that bridges pharmaceutical sciences with clinical practice, ensuring
innovations translate into impactful patient care. Stay tuned for more cutting-
edge opportunities within the academic community.

On Wednesday, November
13, 2024, the Dubai
Pharmacy College for Girls
(DPCG) hosted an engaging
Faculty Research Session
presented by Prof. Ashraf
Khalil from the Department
of Pharmaceutical Sciences. 

The session, titled "Discovery
of Novel Anticancer Agents:
An Overview from Bench to
Patent," provided a
comprehensive look at the
development of anticancer
drugs, from initial research to
securing patents.

BREAKTHROUGHS IN ANTICANCER
AGENT DISCOVERY

FACULTY RESEARCH SESSION EXPLORES 



CHEMISTRY EXHIBITION AT 
AL AHLIA PRIVATE SCHOOL 

PROF. ASHRAF KHALIL INAUGURATES 

Prof. Ashraf Khalil from
Dubai Pharmacy College
visited Al Ahlia Private
School on Monday, November
4th, to inaugurate the
Chemistry Exhibition as part
of the school’s Chemistry
Week celebrations.

The exhibition showcased a
variety of innovative
experiments and interactive
displays, aimed at sparking
students’ interest in the field
of chemistry. 

Prof. Ashraf commended the
school’s efforts in promoting
scientific curiosity and
engaging students in hands-on
learning experiences.

During his visit, he interacted
with students, discussing the
importance of chemistry in
everyday life and future career
paths. The event highlighted
the school’s commitment to
advancing science education
and inspiring the next
generation of researchers. 



PHARMACY ACADEMY 
MEDICAL CONGRESS 2024

DR. AMMAR JABER SPEAKS AT

Dr. Ammar Jaber recently had
the opportunity to participate as
a speaker in the Pharmacy
Academy Medical Congress
2024 held on November 17th at
Conrad Dubai. 

He commented that it was an
honour to participate in the
event and was happy to connect
with likeminded professionals.
He also thanked the organizers
Dr. Yanal Salam , and Dr.Wael
Atef and the contributors for
success of the event.

https://www.linkedin.com/in/yanal-salam-43a409170/
https://www.linkedin.com/in/dr-wael-atef-47177a34/
https://www.linkedin.com/in/dr-wael-atef-47177a34/


Our esteemed faculty members
actively participated in the Global
STEM Confex 2024, held on 6th–7th
November 2024 at the Millennium
Plaza Downtown Hotel, Dubai, UAE.
Organized by the International
Business and Economic Forum
(IBEForuM), the conference served as
a platform for global leaders,
educators, and professionals to engage
in discussions on cutting-edge
innovations in STEM fields. This event
provided an excellent opportunity to
network, exchange knowledge, and
explore new ideas shaping the future of
science, technology, engineering, and
mathematics.
Our faculty's attendance underscores
their commitment to staying at the
forefront of advancements in
education and research.

DPCG Faculty Members
Attend Global STEM

Confex 2024



On November 4, 2024, senior students from Dubai Pharmacy College for
Girls actively participated in the Forensic Evidence Forum for University
and College Students, organized by Dubai Police. Under the guidance of
Dr. Hanan Anbar, Clinical Toxicology instructor, students presented three
research posters:

Digoxin Toxicity: Exploration of Cullen's Crime Case by Jumana Al-
Anssari, Nour Hejazi, Raneem Zakrya, and Marwa Hadi.
Pregabalin: The "New Valium" by Haneen Badreldin, Jannat Akram,
Maryam Elnazier, Rahma Nasir, and Naiba Khusrau.
Toxicology of the CIA Heart Attack Gun by Nadeen Alrabaee.

Highlighting the connection between toxicology studies and forensic
evidence, the event showcased how academic knowledge translates into
practical application. Notably, Ms. Jannat Akram received an award in a
forensic toxicology competition.

DPCG Students Shine at Dubai
Police Forensic Evidence

Forum 2024



Dubai Pharmacy College for Girls proudly announces the successful completion
of the Postgraduate Viva Session for MPharm student Jannah Faisal on
December 5, 2024.
Thesis Title:
Prevalence and Predictors of Inappropriate Dosing Among Patients Receiving
Direct Oral Anticoagulants (DOACs): A Retrospective Study
The viva session was both engaging and insightful, reflecting Jannah’s
dedication and in-depth research.
Special Acknowledgments:

External Examiner: Dr. Ahmed Aboo, Head, Leicester School of Pharmacy,
UK
Supervisor: Assoc. Prof. Dr. Semira Beshir
Co-Supervisors: Ms. Eiman El Gilani and Dr. Waqar Ahmad
Internal Examiner: Prof. Dr. Mirza Baig

This achievement underscores Jannah’s commitment to advancing the field of
pharmacy. Congratulations, Jannah, on this outstanding success! 🎉🌟

Postgraduate Viva Success:
Congratulations to Jannah

Faisal!



Dubai, UAE – November 2024
The Dubai Pharmacy College for Girls successfully hosted a webinar titled “The
Essential Mendeley Webinar: Managing References with Ease” on Thursday,
November 21, 2024. The webinar, conducted via Microsoft Teams from 1:30 to
3:00 p.m., was presented by Dr. Sarah Antar, an accomplished advisor for
Mendeley Software at Elsevier and a research candidate at the University of
Sheffield, UK. She specializes in research on DNA damage and repair
mechanisms, non-coding DNA regions, cancer biology, and neurodegeneration. 
During the session, Dr. Sarah provided an overview of Mendeley’s features and
conducted a hands-on practice session to familiarize attendees with efficient
citation and reference management techniques. The session concluded with an
engaging Q&A segment.
The event was made possible through the collaborative efforts of Dr. Hanan
Anbar and Dr. Doaa Kamal, who facilitated the coordination with Dr. Sarah. A
special thanks was also extended to Mr. Ali for his invaluable technical support,
ensuring the webinar ran smoothly on the Microsoft Teams platform.
This initiative reflects the DPCG’s commitment to empowering its faculty and
students with cutting-edge tools for academic and research excellence

DPCG Hosts Mendeley
Webinar for Faculty

Development



Dubai Medical College for Girls (DMCG) and Dubai Pharmacy College for Girls
(DPCG) announce a groundbreaking achievement in healthcare education,
marking new milestones in AI integration and faculty training.
 In a pioneering move, DMCG and DPCG have collaborated with OpenAI to
implement the ChatGPT EDU Platform into their academic framework, making
them the first institutions in the region to integrate this advanced technology into
healthcare and pharmacy education. This collaboration has already resulted in the
development of 215 custom Generative Pre-trained Transformers (GPTs),
specifically designed to enhance learning through simulations, assessments,
curriculum design, subject-specialized content, and research support.
 As part of their commitment to innovation, DMCG and DPCG also achieved 100%
certification in Generative AI (ChatGPT) and emerging AI technologies across their
entire community—faculty, students, and staff. This extensive training ensures that
everyone involved in these institutions is well-equipped with the tools and
knowledge to leverage AI effectively in education and healthcare.
 Leadership in this project from the AI and Smart Education Unit has been
instrumental. Dr. Shifan Khanday, Mr. Walid Moustafa, and Mr. Ali Hantash were
praised for their dedication in training and guiding this initiative, setting a high
standard for AI adoption in education.
 “We are proud to be the pioneers in embracing AI-powered learning and setting a
new standard in healthcare education. This initiative not only enhances the learning
experience for our students but also reaffirms our commitment to staying at the
forefront of educational innovation,” said Prof. Sharief Khalifa.

AI-Driven Education with Full-
Scale Training and OpenAI

Collaboration
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Video Competition 

We are proud of the winners of the
Dubai Pharmacy College for Girls
Video Competition “ A Day in my Life
at DPC”! Your creativity, dedication,
and stories about life at DPCG and
the pharmacy field have truly inspired
us.
Thank you for sharing your talents
with us. Keep up the great work

Congratulations
to Our Winners! 

DPCG



53rd UAE National
Day

27th NOV 2024- Dubai Medical
College for Girls and Dubai Pharmacy
College for Girls Celebrate the 53rd
UAE National Day
On Wednesday, 27th November, Dubai Medical
College, and Dubai Pharmacy College came
together to proudly celebrate the 53rd UAE
National Day at the DMU Garden. The event
brought together students, faculty, and staff to
honor the UAE's rich heritage and remarkable
achievements over the past five decades.

 The celebrations reflected the spirit of unity and
gratitude as the colleges marked this milestone in
the nation’s history. Attendees enjoyed a range of
cultural activities, including traditional music,
food, and displays of Emirati heritage, fostering a
sense of pride and community.

 The colleges extended their warmest wishes to
the UAE leadership and citizens, expressing their
commitment to supporting the nation's progress.

Unity in Celebration



53rd UAE National
Day

Unity in Celebration



Become a Pharmacist for
One Day

 Dubai Pharmacy College for Girls
Welcomes Springdales School - Dubai for
"Become a Pharmacist for One Day"
Experience

On November 14, 2024, Dubai Pharmacy College for Girls had the
pleasure of hosting students from Springdales School Dubai for a
unique "Become a Pharmacist for One Day" program. This engaging
event introduced students to the pharmacy profession through
interactive sessions and practical experiences.

 The day began with a welcoming speech, followed by hands-on
sessions in our Pharmaceutics Lab and Simulation Lab. Students
enjoyed learning practical skills and engaging in patient care exercises
designed to showcase the vital role of pharmacists in healthcare. The
event concluded with a campus tour, allowing students to explore our
facilities and experience life as a pharmacy student.

Experience



Dubai Pharmacy College for Girls Welcomes
Dubai International School for "Become a
Pharmacist for One Day" Experience
On November 13, 2024, Dubai Pharmacy College for Girls had the
pleasure of hosting students from Dubai International School for an
engaging "Become a Pharmacist for One Day" experience. This
unique event introduced students to the pharmacy profession
through a series of interactive sessions and hands-on activities.

 The day began with a welcoming speech, followed by immersive
sessions in our Pharmaceutics Lab and Simulation Lab. Students
enjoyed learning practical skills and participating in patient care
exercises, gaining firsthand insight into the role of a pharmacist.
The experience concluded with a campus tour, allowing
students to explore our facilities and see what life as a pharmacy
student entails.

 

Become a Pharmacist for
One Day

Experience



Campaign Day
 Dubai Medical &
Pharmacy College
for Girls Partner with
Emirates Health
Services to Offer
Free Flu Vaccination
to the Community

World Influenza 

On November 13, 2024, Dubai
Medical College for Girls and Dubai
Pharmacy College for Girls, in
collaboration with Emirates Health
Services (EHS), launched a proactive
flu vaccination drive aimed at
enhancing campus and community
immunity. The initiative provided free
flu vaccines to students, faculty, staff,
and their families, underscoring a
commitment to health and well-
being that extends beyond campus
boundaries.

 This outreach was further expanded
to benefit the staff of the Saeed
Ahmed Lootah Foundation and
Dubai Islamic School, fostering a
broader impact within the
community.

 We are proud to lead this vital health
initiative, promoting a culture of
preventive care, and we extend our
heartfelt gratitude to the EHS team
for their dedicated support in
ensuring the success of this event.



Awareness Campaign

 Dubai Pharmacy
College for Girls
Students Drive
Change with
Diabetes
Awareness
Campaign
The Public Health Committee of
DPCSU-IPSF led an impactful
Diabetes Awareness Campaign,
uniting students, faculty, and staff
for a day dedicated to health
education and screening. With the
active support of clinical
pharmacists, lecturers, and fourth-
year pharmacy students, the event
offered health checks alongside
practical guidance on diabetes
prevention.

 In just two hours, a total of 85
participants were screened. During
the screenings, the team identified
an individual for further
investigation for
diabetes/prediabetes.

 Fourth-year pharmacy students,
supervised by healthcare
professionals, engaged in
conducting tests and sharing
preventive care tips. It was an
overall very positive experience for
students in being advocates for
their patients and for their
pharmacy profession.

Diabetes



Inter-professional
Insights

 Inter-professional Insights: Learning
Together about Roles and Responsibilities –
A panel Discussion

On November 6, 2024, DMCG & DPCG and the College of Nursing collaborated
on their first Interprofessional Education (IPE) event, themed "Interprofessional
Insights: Learning Together about Roles and Responsibilities." This event brought
together students from these three fields to develop a deeper understanding of
collaborative healthcare. Through an engaging panel discussion, experienced
practicing professionals from medicine, clinical pharmacy, and nursing shared
their daily experiences highlighting their roles and responsibilities, successes and
challenges they face in interprofessional collaboration.

 Students engaged actively, asking questions to the panelists and exploring the
responsibilities of each profession. In addition, they participated in a group case
discussion on medication-related issues, emphasizing the importance of
teamwork. profession’s contribution to patient care and safety. This event aimed
to enhance students' communication and collaboration skills, equipping them
with essential interprofessional competencies that align with IPE's core learning
objectives. The group case discussions successfully created a collaborative
learning environment, promoting mutual respect and teamwork among future
healthcare professionals. This initiative underscores the commitment to preparing
students for effective teamwork in diverse healthcare environments.

IPE



at the Global
Village

Dubai Pharmacy
College for Girls
students celebrate
diversity at the
Global Village 
On November 21, 2024,
students and faculty from
DPCG enjoyed an exciting
journey at Global Village, Dubai,
where they explored the
tapestry of cultures and
traditions from around the
world.
More than just a fun outing, this
experience was a beautiful
opportunity to connect, learn,
and celebrate the diversity that
unites us all.
At DPCG, we build a strong
community, and trips like these
foster meaningful bonds while
broadening our horizons. They
remind us of the importance of
understanding and embracing
the world’s many cultures core
value we hold dear.
Thank you to everyone who
participated and made this visit
so special! Moments like these
are what make the DPCG family
truly extraordinary. 

Celebrate Diversity



 Hosts Its Inaugural
Event

DPC-IVPN STUDENT
CLUB

 The DPC-IVPN Student
Club organized the Rx Slices
event at Dubai Pharmacy
College, bringing together
students and faculty for an
engaging and collaborative
experience. The event
provided an opportunity to
foster teamwork, highlight
pharmaceutical knowledge,
and strengthen connections
among attendees.

DPC-IVPN Student Club

https://www.instagram.com/dpc_ivpn_student_club/
https://www.instagram.com/dpc_ivpn_student_club/


Fitness Challenge
initiative

Proud to be part of
the Dubai Fitness
Challenge initiative 
Running through the heart of
Dubai with pride and
purpose!  DMCG and DPCG
students came together for
Dubai Run 2024,
showcasing strength, unity,
and determination.
Proud to be part of the
Dubai Fitness Challenge
initiative. 

Dubai 

https://www.instagram.com/dpc_ivpn_student_club/
https://www.instagram.com/dpc_ivpn_student_club/
https://www.instagram.com/dpc_ivpn_student_club/
https://www.instagram.com/dpc_ivpn_student_club/
https://www.instagram.com/dpc_ivpn_student_club/
https://www.instagram.com/dpc_ivpn_student_club/
https://www.instagram.com/dpc_ivpn_student_club/
https://www.instagram.com/dpc_ivpn_student_club/


 Sports Festival

to cheering loud and
proud at the BITS Pilani
Sports Fest 2024

BITS

We are proud to share that
our talented athletes
successfully represented
Dubai Medical College for
Girls andand Dubai
Pharmacy College for Girls
at the 21st edition of the
BITS Sports Festival (BSF)
in Dubai! As the largest
inter-university and inter-
school sports festival in the
UAE, the event attracted
players from over 35
universities and 25 schools,
with a vibrant crowd of over
4,500 spectators over five
exciting days.
This monumental platform
showcased the incredible
talents of our athletes, who
competed alongside some of
the best in the region.



Flag Day
UAE 

At Dubai Pharmacy College for Girls, we proudly celebrate
UAE Flag Day, honoring the spirit of unity, ambition, and
pride that defines our nation. Together, we raise the UAE
flag high as a symbol of our commitment to excellence in
education and our dedication to serving our community. 

3rd Nov 2024- Dubai Pharmacy College for
Girls, we proudly celebrate UAE Flag Day



CEREMONY
GRADUATION 

Under the patronage of His
Highness Sheikh Hamdan bin
Mohammed bin Rashid Al
Maktoum, Crown Prince of Dubai
and Chairman of the Executive
Council, and in the presence of Her
Highness Sheikha Latifa bint
Mohammed bin Rashid Al
Maktoum, Dubai Medical University
proudly celebrated the graduation
of the 2023/2024 batch of the
College of Medicine and the
College of Pharmacy.
This achievement reflects the
dedication, perseverance and
excellence of our students who
have successfully completed
their journey in medical
education. We are confident that
they will lead the future of
healthcare.



Students
Corner



We are excited to introduce the Peer Tutoring Club, formerly
known as the Student Advisory Committee. This initiative is
designed to support you in overcoming academic challenges
and excelling in your studies.
The club consists of students with outstanding academic
performance who are eager to assist their peers. These tutors
have been trained to provide personalized support in a
confidential and effective manner.
How Can They Help You?

Simplify challenging course topics for better
understanding
Share effective study strategies and time management
tips
Provide guidance to help you navigate through your
academic hurdles

How to Request Help
If you’d like to connect with a peer tutor, simply fill out the
form and select the tutor you believe can best support you.
Once your request is received, the tutor will contact you
directly.

https://forms.office.com/r/HLhCVUvhGS?origin=lprLink

Peer Tutoring 
Club

https://forms.office.com/r/HLhCVUvhGS?origin=lprLink


Peer Tutoring Club

The first workshop, titled "How to Be an
Effective Tutor for Your Classmates," was
successfully conducted. The session, led by Prof.
Bazigha, focused on equipping students with
practical skills and strategies to enhance their
tutoring abilities and foster a supportive learning
environment among peers.

Peer Tutoring club members training
session 



Faculty Review Team
 Dr. Rana Sammour 

 Supervisors: Mrs. Sadaf Sana &  Ms. Yasmein Salem 

MEET THE 
TEAM

MEET THE 
TEAM

Valued Members: 
Aasma Abdul Kareem [B 31] , Aisha Abdulelah [B 31],
Aisha Nasir Mahmood [B31] , Aya Muhannad [B 31],
Badra Ejaz [B31] , Enji Hammad [B 31] , Jehan Salah
[B31] , Luna Abou Chameh [B 31], Mariam Etri [B 31],
Sana Nazim [B 31], Sara Abdelfattah [B 31], Ayesha

Shahid [B 32], Amna Farrukh [B 32], Rahf Saeel [B 32],
Sheikha Shahid [B 32], Toleen Waleed [B 32]

STUDENT EDITORIAL TEAM: 

Head of Newsletter: 
Editor: Joud Hourani [Batch 31] 

Co-Editor & Reviewer: Fathima Nooha Sameer [Batch 31] 



SHARE YOUR PASSION 
WITH US !!

SHARE YOUR PASSION 
WITH US !!

Do you have something special you'd like to showcase?

Whether it’s a hobby, a skill, or something you love

doing, we want to hear from you! This is your chance

to be featured in the next issue of our newsletter.

Whatever it is, we’d love to see it! Your contribution

could inspire others and make our community even

more vibrant !!

Send your submissions to our heads:

Editor: Joud Hourani

Contact: 050 793 3492

Co-Editor: Fathima Nooha

Contact: 050 318 4638


